






From: Laima A. Díaz Vepstas
To: CityCouncilListPublic
Subject: [EXTERNAL] SR City Council Meeting 12/14 - Agenda Item 15.1
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 4:09:28 PM

Dear Santa Rosa City Council,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Agenda Item 15.1 of today’s City Council meeting. My name is
Laima and I’m a resident of Petaluma who was been involved in community work both in Petaluma and Santa Rosa.

I’m writing to you today to express my concern regarding the construction of a cannabis facility in the Roseland
community. It is to my understanding that many of the residents of this area have not been properly informed about
the project (notice was only given in English). The lack of transparency has resulted in a failure to provide the
public with an opportunity to learn about the implications of this project on the community and to have a voice on
the subject. I believe the Roseland community deserves to have their needs and concerns heard; they have already
expressed their opposition to the project and have proposed other uses for that space that would greatly benefit the
people who reside in that neighborhood. For this, I would like to encourage the Santa Rosa City Council to reject
this project and uphold the appeal; the Roseland community deserves respect, not political neglect. Please listen to
the needs of the people you serve.

Best regards,
Laima Díaz Vepstas



[EXTERNAL] I support of the 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project

Lisa75@modernaction.io <Lisa75@modernaction.io>
Tue 12/14/2021 8:51 AM
To:  Toomians, Kristinae <KToomians@srcity.org>

Dear Kristinae Toomians, 

Dear Santa Rosa City Council Members,  

On December 14, 2021, the proposed cannabis project at 100 Sebastopol Road will be going to a
hearing to determine if it will be permitted for operation.  

The 100 Sebastopol Rd. Project will provide a much-needed economic boost to Santa Rosa through
cannabis taxes and will provide numerous employment opportunities for the Roseland community.
Additionally, the presence of a cannabis operation on Sebastopol Rd. will deter illegal activity and
encourage participation in the regulated cannabis market, creating a safer neighborhood for everyone. 

I support the project and believe that this operation will be a positive force for the Roseland area and
City of Santa Rosa. They are a local team, led by two inspirational women, who have their hearts set on
the betterment of their community. I urge you to vote in favor of women-owned, local, farm-to-table
cannabis. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Lai












































































































































































































